
FNQ SUICIDE PREVENTION WEEK 2022

FNQ Suicide Prevention Week is an initiative
of the FNQ Suicide Prevention Taskforce




NAME OF EVENT: SUICIDE PREVENTION IS EVERYONE'S BUSINESS



WHERE: Let's show the community that suicide prevention is everyone's business by attaching  
a bumper sticker to your shop front window.



WHEN

Awareness is important at any time, but the stickers can be attached to your window during
FNQ Suicide Prevention Week for wider impact. 



THE INITIATIVE

In these ever changing and troubled times of Covid-19, suicide awareness and prevention is
a priority of the FNQ Suicide Prevention Taskforce. Very soon a sticker will be distributed to

stores within shopping centres and to cafes in the Cairns area for display during FNQ Suicide
Prevention Week. The sticker image is a ribbon stating "Suicide Prevention is Everyone's

Business". 



BY: THE FNQ SUICIDE PREVENTION TASKFORCE













You can request some stickers (10 minimum) to distribute by emailing
admin@kochfoundation.org.au 









 




